
   

   

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 57 (PRINCE GEORGE) 
 

February 11, 2025 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Board of Education 

 
FROM: Committee of the Whole 
 
SUBJECT:  COMMITTEE REPORT 
 

 
RECOMMENDED MOTIONS:  
 
That the report of the Committee of the Whole meeting held on January 28, 2025, be received. 
 
 
REPORT:  
 
1. The Committee of the Whole met on January 28, 2025. The meeting was open 

to the public, livestreamed and recorded. The recording of the meeting is 
available on the school district’s website. 
 

2. District Staff provided the Committee with a presentation on the 2024-25 to 
2033-34 Long Range Facilities Plan. 
 
The Committee of the Whole will continue its discussion related to the Long-
Range Facilities Plan at an upcoming meeting.  Any recommendations for the 
2025-26 school year will be brought forward to the February public meeting for 
the Board's consideration. 

 

 
 
 

 

https://pub-sd57.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=7d7b2e66-ff7e-4496-9fb3-8da78a353a95&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English
https://pub-sd57.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=97
https://22.files.edl.io/09d1/01/29/25/223001-7a3c8812-b2fe-4c82-bbe3-df5094dd838a.pdf
https://22.files.edl.io/09d1/01/29/25/223001-7a3c8812-b2fe-4c82-bbe3-df5094dd838a.pdf

